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      ‘Life in all its fullness.’ John 10:10 
 

28th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
At St Paul’s the mental health and emotional wellbeing of our pupils, as well as all of those 
within our school community, is incredibly important to us. We feel that it is essential to 
promote both academic and emotional intelligence within school, as well as within the 
wider community.  

 
We would like to invite all pupils to not wear their school uniform on Monday 10th October 
but instead wear colours from the rainbow as a way of celebrating World Mental Health 
Day. This could be a uniform, a kit or outfit that makes you proud to be the person that you 
are. 

 
 
On Monday 10th October will be doing activities that will promote mental health awareness 
and encourage emotional wellbeing, making the school mentally healthier, happier and 
stronger. 
 
We are really looking forward celebrating this special day at St Paul’s, 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Forrest 
Pupil Wellbeing Lead / HLTA 
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